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Transport for NSW completed the Wahroonga 
Station Upgrade in May 2022 as part of the 
Transport Access Program, to provide a station 
that is accessible to people with a disability, 
limited mobility, parents / carers with prams, 
and customers with luggage.  

We advised you at that time that some finishing 
works would be required.  

Upcoming night work 
Finishing works are planned on the Redleaf 
Avenue Bridge during late February/early 
March. To carry out this work safety and with 
minimal disruption to traffic, we will be working 
at night. 

This work will include painting the concrete 
barriers to match with the design and the 
heritage specifications. There will be some 
angle grinding associated with this work. 

This work is planned to take place over two-
night shifts. From 7pm to 5am, on Wednesday 
1 March and Thursday 2 March. Our work will 
be completed by 5am on Friday 3 March. 
Night shift work reduces impacts to 
motorists and pedestrians and provides 
safety for our workers. 

Changes to scheduled work 
Work schedules are subject to change due to 
permits, weather, and site conditions. Further 
notification will be provided should there be 
changes to the program.  

How this work may impact you
During this work, a single lane will be 
temporarily closed to allow work to be carried 
out. Traffic controllers will be in place to assist 
motorists. Please see below map for work area. 

We will be using power tools such as an angle 
grinder for these works. 

Our work will be noisy at times. Where possible 
measures will be implemented to reduce noise 
including turning off equipment when not in 
use, placing equipment as far away as possible, 
from properties, use of noise blanket and using 
non-tonal reversing beepers. 

We will be in contact with directly impacted 
residents. 

Thank you for your patience as we complete 
this work. 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please contact our project team: 

• 1800 684 490
• projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
• website

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/denistone-station-
upgrade

Translating and interpreting service 

If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them 
to call us on 1800 684 490.
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